

## Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE
Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

1st October 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

## Visit to World Wildlife Fund Living Planet Centre

As part of our topic, Poles Apart, we have arranged for Spain class / Year 2 pupils to visit **World Wildlife Fund Living Planet Centre** on Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> October.

The journey will be by coach, leaving school at midday and arriving back at school by 4pm.

We now keep an annual pupil medical consent form in the office, a copy of which will be held by the trip leader. If you have not completed a medical form or your child's medical circumstances have changed please request an update form from the office.

## For our visit :-

- The children will need to wear their school uniform.
- If your child suffers from travel sickness, please let us know.
- Children will be provided with a packed lunch before leaving school. Please provide your child with a fruit snack and a small bottle of water. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets.

Yours faithfully,

Year 2 Team



















